
From: Brennan Patrick H
To: DeRosa Matthew; JCT Exhibits
Subject: FW: HB 2846
Date: Monday, May 13, 2019 10:18:39 AM

 
 
From: Roger Warren <fiverogers@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, May 11, 2019 8:47 PM
To: Brennan Patrick H <Patrick.H.Brennan@oregonlegislature.gov>
Cc: Brian Wong <wong.brian57@yahoo.com>; Michael Sonnleitner <soulom2u@hotmail.com>
Subject: RE: HB 2846
 

To the Joint Transportation Committee 
 
Please pass this bill, HB 2846 with any necessary amendments, from your committee.  The State needs procedures to
transfer jurisdiction to local cities or counties of highways which are now serving us as streets.  
 
Several decades ago, Sue Barnett was walking on 82nd Avenue when a car jumped the curb and struck her.  She was
killed outright.  Sue lived as I do, nearby to 82nd where traffic travels at unsafe speeds on poorly kept roads too near to
pedestrians and other soft targets.
 
It will help to have some good procedures to allow these highways to be transferred.  I believe that you can do this.
 
Thank you.

ReplyForward
 
Roger Warren
7066 NE Irving, Portland, OR 97213
Landline 503-254-9788.
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